
Summary of the Neighborhood Outreach for W-3517 Rogelio Torres

On February 22 we mailed 21 letters to property owners in the general area surrounding
our site informing them of the proposed rezoning and asking them to contact us if they had any
questions or concerns to express. We heard back from 2 individuals who had questions about
how our request would impact the area. We responded to their questions to the best of our
ability. We did not receive any comments in opposition.


